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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Lent Term 2022 Newsletter 19 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was pleasing to see so many of you at our Book Look 

on Tuesday. The children do enjoy sharing their learning 

with you. We do hope you found it insightful and helpful 

in seeing what your child has achieved so far. 

 

On Tuesday we had our year 6 residential Launch 

meeting. The children listened eagerly to all the 

information that was given. Parents by now will have 

received a letter asking them to indicate whether their 

child will be attending. It promises to be a very exciting 

opportunity. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

   Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

         The Stone Age 
Year 3 have had a great week learning all about The 

Stone Age. This week’s art lesson involved learning all 

about Cave paintings and markings, the children then 

made their own cave paintings using chalks and 

pastels. 

Term Starts 

Wednesday 5th January 

Staff Inset Days 

Tuesday 4th January 

Term Ends 

Friday 11th February 

Upcoming Events 

8th February – Tea and Chat with 

Mrs Yuen and Mrs Darwin 

8th February – Safer internet Day 

8th and 9th March – Parent 

Consultations 

3rd  March World Book Day 

 

 

 

                              Eco News  

 

                 Aspiring Stars  

 

 

   PSCO Tony’s Visit                         Parent Meeting  

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

PSCO Tony attended our assembly to talk to the 

children about ways to improve the Heath, we do 

hope they have been sharing this with you. 

 

Thursday 10th February 

2:45pm – 3:15pm 

Please do join us for this 

information meeting 

regarding your child’s SATS 

this coming May. 

  

Huge congratulations to two of our pupils who gained Distinctions 

in Primary: Modern Theatre Dance and Speech and Distinctions in  

Tap and Ballet. 

What a fabulous achievement. We look forward to sharing in  

your future successes. 

 

Save Water - Eco Presentation 

After carrying out an Environmental Review, as part of our journey 

towards a ‘Green Flag’, the conservation of water came high on the 

list of priorities for our school’s Action Plan. This week in Assembly, 

we found out that only 1% of the world’s water is supply is drinkable 

and some top tips on how to save this valuable commodity. We are 

looking forward to doing some water related activities in class. 

 

Litter Poster Winners 

Congratulations to the winners of our poster 

competition, who received books as part of their prize. 

The standard of entries was extremely high, with all 

participants being presented with a certificate at 

Assembly. 

 

 


